
 

Tunnelling Association of Canada 
Association canadienne des tunnels 

 

REQUEST FOR HISTORICAL PICTURES FOR PUBLICATION IN THE FORTHCOMING 
TAC "COFFEE TABLE" BOOK TITLED 

 - CANADIAN TUNNELLING MEMORIES AND ACHIEVEMENTS - 
 

3rd May 2016 
 
Dear Member/Corporate Member, 
 
The Tunnelling Association of Canada is excited to announce that we will be publishing a unique hardcover 
"Coffee Table" style book this year in advance of the Ottawa Conference to highlight the many tunnelling 
memories and achievements in Canada to date. The book will cover all aspects of our great industry, 
ranging from Hand Tunnelling through to Mechanized Tunnelling, and will feature anecdotes and 
reflections from respected industry professionals and veterans. The book will also feature short 
commentaries on a number of the "once in a lifetime" tunnels that were built on Canadian soil, many of 
which then provided inspiration to fellow tunnelling pioneers across the globe.  
 
The key to producing this eye-catching book is to populate it with vivid and detailed tunnelling pictures. 
TAC is very fortunate to have several members who have kindly donated their time to select pictures for 
review by the publication committee. TAC acknowledges that many of its members will have photographs 
of various projects that they were involved in, and would like to provide these members with the 
opportunity to submit a selection of their favourite pictures for review and potential inclusion into the 
publication. All selected pictures will be denoted by their author.  
 
There are a few items to note which will help members to sift through and pick their favourite pictures: 
a) Pictures must be from a Canadian project - provide location and title. 
b) Submitted pictures must be dated and the author of picture provided. 
c) Clear original black and white or colour pictures will only be reviewed. No photo-shopped or edited 
pictures will be considered. 
d) All pictures must be submitted with a very brief description of the contents. 
 
Pictures can be submitted by e-mail to the undersigned individuals below. Kindly note that by submitting 
pictures, members forfeit all copyright pertaining to the publication of selected pictures by TAC. Should any 
member have old pictures and need assistance to get them scanned or otherwise, kindly contact the 
undersigned and we will assist accordingly. 

 
The cut-off date for the submission of pictures is the 29th of June 2016, so please take the time to reflect 
and "dig" out that one picture from a project(s) that remains in your memory. If there are any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact us or refer to the TAC website for more information.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Seamus Tynan, P.Eng.   Steve Skelhorn 
TAC Director   TAC Vice-President East 

seamus.tynan@wardandburke.com   sskelhorn@mcnallycorp.com 
(416) 891 9378   (416) 771 8426 

 

 

 


